

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Displays Manufacturer or Other Interested Party:

Attached please find a revised Test Method for Draft 1 of the Version 6.0 ENERGY STAR Display Product Specification. EPA would like to assemble a dataset according to this Test Method to analyze the energy performance of Display products which will be used to establish future eligibility criteria. As a reminder, EPA is commencing Phase 2 of the comment period:

Phase 2 - Submit all test data and comments on the revised draft specification (through July 18, 2011):
 EPA will consider all test data and comments on the proposed edits in the Draft 1 specification and test method in its analysis for Draft 2.
 EPA will also propose performance levels for all product types/sizes in Draft 2.

Data and comments submitted to <a href="mailto:displays@energystar.gov">displays@energystar.gov</a> by July 18, 2011 will be considered. As usual, EPA will anonymize all data and post it on the ENERGY STAR website. All materials associated with the ENERGY STAR Displays Product specification may be found on the specification development Web page at <a href="http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=revisions.display\_spec">http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=revisions.display\_spec</a>. Please contact <a href="mailto:displays@energystar.gov">displays@energystar.gov</a> if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support of ENERGY STAR!

## ENERGY STAR Displays Draft Test Method Data AssemblyForm.xlsx







## For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.